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Temporary Road Closure/Detour at Intersection of Post and Gruene Roads 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced a temporary road closure and detour on 

Post Road and Gruene Road overnight on October 2nd and October 3rd to accommodate new waterline tie-ins.  The 

intersections of Gruene and Post and IH35 and Post will be closed to allow the contractor to make this new 

connection.  

This work is expected to be completed between 8:00 p.m. Tuesday the 2nd and 5:00 a.m. Wednesday the 

3rd, and 8:00 p.m. Wednesday the 3rd and 5:00 a.m. Thursday the 4th, weather and other factors permitting.  Drivers 

should expect detours in the area and may wish to seek an alternate route. 
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